Grade Three Swimming Week!

We are excited to experience swimming next week! It will be for the entire week

starting on Monday 39 June - Friday 8" June.

If your child is NOT attending swimming for the week, we need to know ASAP to
make arrangements for your child.

Here are some important bits of information:

* NAME EVERYTHING pretty please — we always end up with a lot of lost property.

* Please have hair tied up as this makes it easier during changing times.

* Children will not be showering at the pool.

* Please help them practise putting on goggles etc.

* Children not coming swimming will spend the morning in another class.

* Please notify teachers if your child is not participating at any stage during the
week — thank you!

Please do the following:

* Send your child to school dressed with bathers under their uniform - BUT do not
have straps up for one pieces so they can still go to the toilet.

* Include an extra snack or a bigger lunch in case they are hungrier than normal

* Please ensure they have a JUMPER or WARM clothing as is it freezing when
leaving the warm pool area.

Please pack the following in a named swimming bag:

* Underpants (and maybe some spares in their school bag too - just in case!)

* Named towel - a dry one for each day please

* Thongs/sandals/gumboots (anything that can be slipped on and off quickly) for
wearing to the pool (NO SLIPPERS) - their school shoes will remain at school to
use when we return.

* Send spare socks in schoolbags (they tend to disappear or get lost easily!)

Please reach out if you have any questions. We look forward to next week and
watching their skills grow!

Kind Regards,
Helen, Amy, Taryn & Amanda




